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23 March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

  

I am writing to you to advise that Mr Erwin, Principal of Ken Stimpson Community School, will be on 

extended absence from the school due to illness.  We all send our best wishes to Mr Erwin and hope 

for a speedy recovery.  

 

The Governing body have, in the interim, appointed Mr Damien Whales as Acting Principal to allow 

the school to continue with the day-to-day education of your child.   Mr Whales has been with the 

school since September 2017 as Vice Principal and is a highly regarded and valued member of staff. 

 

The governors have every confidence in him and feel sure he will lead the school effectively.   

 

I wish to thank you for your continued support of the school during this time.  

  

Kind regards, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

T J French 
Chair of Governors 
 


